
Ned Smith, Director, MCES Finance & Revenue

Environment Committee: July 24, 2018

Business Item 2018-200:
Closure of the 2016-2017 Sewer 
Availability Charge (SAC) Task 
Force
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2016-2017 SAC Task Force
• Four recommendations:

1. Continue outdoor seating policy as is, but simplify criteria to 
40 seats per SAC 

2. Continue current residential rate for manufactured homes, 
monitor flow studies and encourage grants 

3. Revise the SAC determination process to utilize gross square 
feet of tenant space versus net square feet of individual 
usage for certain SAC criteria 

4. Adjust the grandparent credit date from January 1, 1973 to 
January 1, 2009 

• Approved by Council March 21, 2018

• Changes effective July 1, 2018
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Thrive Lens Analysis

•Stewardship
•Prosperity

Thrive Outcomes: 

•Collaboration
•Accountability

Thrive Principles
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Proposed Action
• That the Metropolitan Council accept the report of 

the 2016-2017 SAC Task Force, discharge the 
Task Force, and thank them for their work.
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Questions
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